
Carline News
In an effort to keep everyone as safe as
possible, we have a request for carline
pickup:  During carline pickup time, If you
need to park and come into the building for
any reason, please feel free to do so; but
please do not park and walk up to the
Elementary carline pickup doors.  At carline
time, Elementary students may only be
picked up by driving through the carline or
by parking and coming into the building
through the main office.  If you have
children in both the Early Ed  and the
Elementary lines, let your teacher know and
both students will be kept together in the
Elementary carline so that you don’t have to
drive through both lines.

Calvary Christian Academy

the Knight’s Herald

10-25 - Trivia Night 5:30
10-31 - PSAT/NMSQT for Juniors
11-03 - Daylight Savings Time Ends
(set your clocks back)
11-04 - PTO Meeting - 7PM
11-05 - No School - Election Day
11-11 - All-school Veterans Day
Assembly (Times TBA)
11-14 - Picture Re-take Day
11-21 - PTO Used book sale
11-25 -> 11-29  No School-
Thanksgiving Break

Some of the food supply distribution that our local pantries receive
has recently been shifted to help with disaster relief efforts in the
southeastern US.  CCA will be running a food drive to help.

Ministry & More not only fulfills God’s command to feed the hungry
(Isaiah 58:7, Proverbs 19:17, Proverbs 22:9 to name a few), but also
shares the bread of life with each client they serve (John 6:35).  Let’s
partner with them to help restock their shelves with abundance so
that they can be a blessing to Bloomington/Normal during the
upcoming Thanksgiving season!

See the flyer on p. 3 for more details regarding the Food Drive.
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Calendar of
EventsMinistry & More Food Drive

This is the day that the Lord
has made; let us rejoice and

be glad in it. --Ps 118:24



RENT THE ROCK
Celebrate your child’s birthday, CCA
Special Event, Mom and Dad’s
anniversary, etc. by renting the Spirit
Rock!

Register in the school office to rent
the rock for your special event.  You
design and paint the rock for all to
see and join in your celebration.
Rock rental costs $25.

Special Thursday-
Morning Coffee Day

On Thursday, October 31, PTO will be
moving the Thursday Coffee Bar

outside for students and parents!

Coffee will be served from the
Coffee Bar Trailer (see picture

below).  Coffee Drinks will be $3/ea
with any donations going toward

Miss Essie’s Legacy Fund. 

Miss Essie’s Legacy Fund lends a
helping hand to single parents by

paying for the lunch program for the
school year, providing gift cards for

school supplies, and giving gift
cards to help out during the

Christmas season.

All are invited on October 31 to come
get a PTO Coffee and donate

toward this great fund that has
been such a blessing to several
CCA families over the past few

years!

Trivia Night tomorrow at 5:30
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Why must the Redeemer be
truly human?

Answer:  That in human
nature he might on our behalf
perfectly obey the whole law
and suffer the punishment for

human sin.

Question 22

Trivia Night is open to any adult! Come out and enjoy an evening
of trivia, food, and CCA music performances. We encourage
people to get together with friends and sign up as a team of 8 or
less (you may be combined with a smaller team if less). A meal
of Chick-fil-A or Flingers cheese pizza and a dessert will be
served. 

Every year, those who attend CCA’s trivia night comment about
how they wish more people knew just how fun this evening is!!
This is a wonderful time for adults to get together with some
friends from the school or even friends that are not affiliated with
CCA and form a team of 8 people max. These teams will sit
together and compete against other teams in random
categories of trivia.
 
Tickets should be reserved ahead of time by stopping by or
calling the school office. 452-7912
Payment may be made in advance or at the door.

October 25     *     5:30pm     *     Tickets - $18/person

Book Sale - Nov 21

Watch for details.

Kids at Home Games
It has been great to see so many of the CCA family coming out to our
home ball games to support the teams.   With the basketball seasons just
starting, we hope to see the crowds continue to grow!

Please keep an eye on your younger students.  They should not be
allowed to run the building.  The seniors have reported that they have had
to calm down groups of younger students who have run into Snack Shack
customers or were so loud that customers have commented on their
behavior.  This isn’t the senior’s responsibility.  Please help us out by
keeping your children with you while enjoying the ball games.
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